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I have been happy with the increased number of manuscripts which have
been submitted for the IP since our last issue. Needless to say, we can never
get too many, so Ihope you will continue to send your work for consideration.
However, one new feature Casebook, which we hoped to print regularly is
not included in this issue because no manuscripts were submitted. Ireceived
many favorable comments about this idea, and I feel that each of you who are
working with parents, teachers, or clients has at least one case that illustrates
a special point. Please share them with others.

We are including in this issue an interview with Achi Yotam, a prominent
Adlerian, who has established extensive training and counseling services in
Israel. The story of how he and his colleagues developed these programs is a
large scale endeavor that can be a model for each of us who are working at the
community level. We hope to interview other prominent Adlerians at regular
intervals.

We are working to update our mailing lists and develop a publishing
schedule that will get the IP to you on time. Hal McAbee and his staff at Bowie
devote many hours to each issue of the IP. We both hope that you will see a
continuing growth.

Once again, I ask you to let us hear about what you are doing.

Udelle Friedland
Editor
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